
 

 
 

 

 

 

  Our Ref: SWB/mh 

  Reply to: Stephen Bett 

  Direct Dial: 01953 424458 

  3rd February 2015 

 

Councillor Alec Byrne 
Chairman of the Norfolk Police and Crime Panel 
Norfolk County Council 
Democratic Services 
Ground Floor 
County Hall 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DW 
 

Dear Alec 
 
Norfolk Police and Crime Panel – Review of Proposed Precept for 2015-16 
3 February 2015, 10am, Edwards Room, County Hall 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 3rd February 2015 confirming support for my proposal 
to increase the police element of the council tax in 2015/16 by 1.97% £4.05 per 
annum) to £208.80 for a Band D property. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and members of the panel for their 
support and understanding of the issues and challenges faced by Norfolk 
Constabulary and the need to work together to ensure we provide the necessary 
resources to keep our communities safe. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Stephen Bett 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk 
 
 


